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November 16, 2023 
 

 

 
Lethbridge One Solar Power Project – Project Update 

 

 
As a key stakeholder and neighbour to our Lethbridge One Solar Power Project (the “Project”) we 

are writing to inform you about the latest updates and developments for the Project. We understand 
that our Project's success is interconnected with the well-being and support of the local community, 

and we are committed to maintaining a transparent and open line of communication with all 

interested parties. 
 

Lethbridge One is to be located on approximately 80 acres of privately owned agricultural land, south 
of Highway 3, west of Westside Drive, north of 2nd Avenue West and east of 30th Street West, 

municipal address 2910 Westside Drive W Lethbridge Alberta (SW 10-9-22-W4M). 

 
The Project began construction in November 2023 with site preparation underway. Major 

construction activities are slated to begin in December 2023, with construction expected to wrap up 

in October 2024. We are thrilled with the progress made already this year. 
 

We are very proud of this first project for NU-E Corp in Alberta and are confident it will contribute 
positively to the community in the years to come. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding the Project, please do not hesitate to contact 
us at 647-869-1322 or via email at aj@nu-ecorp.com. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 

AJ Kiani 
Development Manager 

Nu-E Corp 


